City of Los Angeles Mail

In SUPPORT of Council File 14-1656

Peter Hess <phess@pacbell.net> Wed, May 27, 2015 at 2:49 PM
Reply-To: Peter Hess <phess@pacbell.net>

To: "councilmembercedillo@lacity.org" <councilmembercedillo@lacity.org>,
"martin.baeza@lapd.lacity.org" <martin.baeza@lapd.lacity.org>, "mike.feuer@Iacity.org"
<mike.feuer@lacity.org>, "mayor.garcetti@Iacity.org" <mayor.garcetti@Iacity.org>,
"Michael.Espinosa@lacity.org" <Michael.Espinosa@lacity.org>, "Patrice.Lattimore@lacity.org"
<Patrice.Lattimore@Iacity.org>, "councilmember.huizar@lacity.org"
<councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, "gilcedillo45@gmail.com" <gilcedillo45@gmail.com>

Dear City of Los Angeles representatives--

As residents of Highland Park for over 30 years, we have viewed with alarm the proliferation of
homeless encampments in the Arroyo Seco and the resulting increase in crime, pollution and risks to
public safety.

We support the ordinance that would repeal and replace Sec 56.11, Article 6, Chapter V in order to
facilitate mitigation of the situation.

Thank you for your action on this.

Regards,

Peter Hess and Marguerite Jones

336 S. Ave 52

Los Angeles, CA 90042



